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Allotment Working Party Meeting 

Tuesday 13th June 2023 at 1.00pm 
 
Attendee: Cathy Page, Lorraine Grey, Kay Stratford, Gary Ewington, Sue Davies, Christine Lawrence 

Note taker: Carina Helmn 

Notes: 
1. Sadly, some tenants have had strawberries stolen from their allotment plots. Notices have 

been placed asking people not to take produce without permission. 

2. New plot numbers are required for 13(b)(1) and 13(b)(2). 

Action: Clerk to request BWP 

3. A shed has been approved for the top of allotment plot 21b. 

4. Tim Rees, plot number 22a has asked to increase his cultivation area. This was agreed 

subject to enough space being left between the plot and the bonfire site to enable cars with 

trailers to turn around. 

5. The Bench Working Party will be asked of the Probyn Bench, currently sited at the Hoo 

overlooking Whitwell could be moved to the top of the allotment site overlooking Kimpton. 

Action: Clerk to request BWP 

6. Three plots are graded as 5 due to under cultivation.  

Action: Clerk to write individually to tenants. Plots to be reviewed in a month and cultivation 

standard monitored. 

 

Next meeting Tuesday 11th July, 2pm 


